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Oregon has dealt with extreme high temperatures. In the past, AC units were rarely 

needed by residents in Western Oregon. We live in a different realty, in a climate 

crisis that requires response and solutions. Heat pumps are a low cost, lower waste 

alternative and every Oregonian deserves to access.There needs to be funding for 

opportunities that invest back into the community and how they can respond to 

extreme weather patterns. I support this bill. 


